March 18, 2019
Middle School Board Report

1. Middle School staff had inservice on March 11th where we began to debrief and plan
changes in Midmester for next year. We had 155 parents and 145 students attend our
Presentation night on February 28th.

2. Middle School Musical was 3/14 and 3/15. Thanks to all of the hard work put in by our
students as well as Mrs. Cantu and Mrs. Remmen.

3. Our students will begin the new lowa Assessments tomorrow. This test will be online and
is completely new. We will use the results of this for our planning and evaluation of our
school system and see progress we are making with our students.

4. Our ESSA team met on 3/7 and 3/8 to review our data and complete the SAMI. We will
then use this information to set goals for writing our action plan that is due May 15th.

5. Parade of Bands was March 5th. It was great to see all of the progress our students
have made over the year even with the challenges of winter! Great job Mr. and Mrs.
Adam!

6. Congratulations to Mr. Rude who was accepted into the Colonial Williamsburg Teacher
Institute. He will travel to Williamsburg, VA from June 22nd-June 28th to study at the
Secondary School session. The professional development is heavily focused on using
Primary Sources and the founding of the United States. In addition to be accepted, Mr.
Rude has also been granted a full scholarship, which covers his tuition, housing, and
travel.

7. Parent/Teacher Conference Results:
MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE RESULTS 2018-2019
SECOND SEMESTER CONFERENCES (FEBRUARY 26 & February 28)
# of students #attended % attended  Previous Year
% attended

5th Grade 61 51 84%
6th Grade 63 52 83% 83%
7th Grade 73 55 75% 84%

8th Grade 79 61 77% 77%



